
 

       March 2015 Newsletter       

Let’s kick off our month with a celebration; Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss! 
Let’s enjoy reading, Green Eggs and Ham, Cat in the Hat, Horton Hears a Who 
and so many other children books. Fun, Fun, Fun.  
Parents we also would like to remind you that there will be no VPK during Spring 
break March 23

rd
-27th. Tuition for the week will be $152.00. 

 
Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s 

avoid those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time 
you refer a family to Wellington Academy.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

 
Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            

wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view 
pictures from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 

We are also asking to please write a review of your experience with Wellington 
Academy on G+. Please go to the following link: 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 
                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

“March Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Spring 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“Xx, Yy, Zz” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“6, 7, 8/ 17, 18, 19” 
& 

“Oval, Flower, Clover” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Green, Pink, Yellow” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 
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Phone: 
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Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “March  2015” 
 

March 2nd… 
Dr. Seuss Birthday 
 
March 13th… 
Parents Night Out 6:15pm-
10:00pm 
    
March 17th… 
St. Patricks Day- Wear Green 
 
March 23-27… 
Spring Break- No VPK      
 
Upcoming Events… 
April 2nd…  
Easter Bonnet Parade 
 
April 3rd… 
Wellington Closed  

                           
             To the following students & staff in March 2015… 
 

Miggy Jaquez…3/4  Skyler Rivera…3/4 
Liana Twigg…3/6  Lily Cicarella…3/14 
Lucas Landers…3/15   Sophia Bell…3/16 
D’Andre Douglas…3/20  Elle Mercer…3/23 

Mairead Fields…3/24  Shagun Singh…3/31 
 
 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

  We would like to welcome Hailey and Skyler to  
our room. Oliver D. enjoys the jumer-roo, Oliver M. is 
now walking, Yay! Miggy is taking some steps. Gabby 
and Madilyn enjoy playing with the baby dolls. Brody 
loves to wave bye-bye to everyone.  

Happy Birthday to Miggy & Skyler! 
 

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 
 

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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As we get ready to learn about flowers, bugs 
and rainbows we are also looking forward to celebrating 
St. Patrick’s Day. Parents please read our parent info 
board for upcoming events and special news.  
We are all doing good learning, growing and being 
happy! We would like to welcome our new friends into 
our classroom. If you have any questions or concerns 
please feel free to ask, we hope you have a lucky and 
happy month. 
  

 

Thank you, 
            Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan, 
               Mrs. Kathleen & Ms. Tiffany 

                                                          

                                                                      

                      
               

  

          

                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

 
Lets spring into gear and learn all about different kinds of 
animals, bugs and Leprechauns. We will be reviewing our 
numbers and letters of the month and planning different art 
activities pertaining to our monthly theme.  
Please check parent info board for any classroom activities or 
upcoming events.  
Just a reminder, blankets and sheets are to be taken home on 
Fridays to be laundered and check your child’s file daily 
please. 
                       Thank you,  
             Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Bailey & Ms. Linn 

 

 Hello parents, we are now done with healthy habits 
& love in February. We had a fun time learning about healthy foods, 
fruits, vegetables and sweet treats to top it off. Our new monthly 
theme will be spring. We will bring March in with lots of sunshine, 
flowers & rain of course. Being that we live in the sunshine state , 
we’ll have no problem coming up with creative ideas for cooking 
activities and art. Your ideas and suggestions are always welcome. 
As a reminder , due to weather changes, please make sure that extra 
clothes are weather appropiate. Please label sheets and blankets as 
well. We thank you for all your participation with our cooking 
activities. We’re looking forward to an awesome month. 

Happy birthday Elle & Mairead 
Thank you, 

     Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie    
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Developmental 3B News 

 Spring is shortly approaching and we all 
are excited for the flowers to start blooming. We first want to 
thank all our parents for making our Valentines celebration a 
wonderful success, we all felt the love.  
The end of the VPK school year is quickly approaching and we 
have begun practicing for graduation. Graduation will be on 
Thursday, May 28

th
 @ 7pm. We will be sending home some 

practice parts so be on the lookout for info. 
Keep up the good work with Book Club & homework. The 
children really benefit from activities. Happy Spring and have a 
terrific month.  
          Happy birthday Liana, Lucas, Sophia B & Shagun! 
 

Thank you, 
                       Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 
 
 

    VPK News  

                            

             
                                 
 

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and include  
ice packs. Please also label all items in lunch bag as 
well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home on 
Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being left 
over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. Any 
concerns with food or milk please feel free to stop me or 
leave me a note.  Remember any items left in the 
refridgerator after Friday will be discarded.  
Remember to inform your childs teachers of any 
changes also. 
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch bags on a 
daily basis.** We wouldn’t want to discard your 
belongings (labeled or not), we just do not have the 
space to store. 
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      

For the month of March our theme is spring. 
To introduce this theme to the class we will discuss the 
transition from winter to spring. We’ll learn the parts of a 
plant and how they grow. The difference between 
butterflies & moths is an inchworm a worm or a 
caterpillar. We will follow the lifecycle of a caterpillar to 
a butterfly in our classroom butterfly tent. We will also 
talk about the four stages of the life cycle; egg, 
caterpillar, chrysalis, and butterfly emerging from the 
chrysalis. 
Please remember to keep an eye on the door and your 
child’s file folder for upcoming activities. 
**Please NO toys, only on show & tell day and must be 
theme related. 

Happy birthday Lily & D’Andre! 
 

   Thank you, 
         Ms. Russ  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 
 


